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Date: Friday, January 24, 2020

Subject: TDSB Kindergarten Registration 2020

Sent on behalf of TDSB Early Years

Dear Colleagues,

We are excited to share that Kindergarten Registration begins in February at the TDSB.  Building on the success of the past two years, families who will be registering their children in Kindergarten for the 2020-21 school year have the option to do this through our Online Registration System.  The Online Registration System is a two-step process that includes an online component as well as an onsite component at the school.  Families also have the option of completing the Developmental History Form online as part of the Kindergarten Registration process.  

To support Before-and After-School Program registrations, the school office can confirm whether students have registered at the school. The school office has real time access to all online registrations and can answer any questions you may have about new student registrations. For more information about the Kindergarten Registration process, please visit www.tdsb.on.ca/kindergarten . 
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Toronto District School Board
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